
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        July 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On return from the summer holiday in September, new subject intervention forms will commence across the 
whole of Year 11.  
 
We want to make the most of the precious time we have available in this extremely important year. Students 
will be sitting their first set of Year 11 Mock Exams at the start of December. These exams will be demanding 
as a significant volume of the curriculum will be assessed. 
 
From experience, we know that the extended morning registration (Period 0) where bursts of information 
delivered on a regular basis can really make a big difference to help our students know and remember more. 
Each student will receive a core subject session each morning for a two-week period. After this period, a 
form will then move on to another core subject and the cycle continues. 
 
By the Mock Exams in December, all students will have attended a two-week session in English, Maths and 
Science twice. The content that will be delivered in the sessions has been carefully designed and sequenced 
reinforcing the key knowledge that students need to be successful in the Mock Exams. There is clear 
correlation between how well students perform in the Mock Exams and the real GCSE Exams in the summer.  
 
The table below shows the order of the core subject delivery for each form. All Year 11 Period 0 form sessions 
will be delivered in our English classrooms.  
 

W/B Form 11ADY Form 11AMU Form 11ARN Form 11JFO Form 11SSK

05/09/2022 Maths 1 English 1 Science 1 Maths 2 English 2

12/09/2022

19/09/2022 English 1 Science 1 Maths 2 English 2 Science 2

26/09/2022

03/10/2022 Science 1 Maths 2 English 2 Science 2 Maths 1

10/10/2022

17/10/2022 Maths 2 English 2 Science2 Maths 1 English 1

24/10/2022 Half-term holidays

31/10/2022

07/11/2022 English 2 Science 2 Maths 1 English 1 Science 1

14/11/2022

21/11/2022 Science 2 Maths 1 English 1 Science 1 Maths 2

28/11/2022

05/12/2022 MOCK EXAMS

12/12/2022



Period 0 will start at 8:10am for Year 11. To ensure that this has the most effective impact on learning for 
our students they need to arrive on time and be ready to learn with the correct equipment. Equipment will 
be checked by tutors each morning in the usual way. 
 
As ever, thank you for your support in ensuring your children attend every day and participate fully in school 
life.  
 
Kind regards 

                        
Mr J Koltan 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 


